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WORDS FROM THE EAST 

     Brethren, I cannot begin to tell you 
how much of an honor and privilege it 
was to serve as your Worshipful Master 
for the past year. I want to thank you for 
support and dedication not only to me 
but to your Lodge. This experience has 
not only made me a better Mason but a 
better man as well. 
     I truly believe that we have one of 

the best Lodges in the state of Texas. We have Brothers 
that are truly dedicated to Masonry and to Thomas B. 
Hunter. Not only do we take pride in doing the work, we 
take pride in doing the work the correct way. It makes 
me swell with pride when we have visitors come to our 
Lodge because I know they will go away impressed with 
what we do here, and that is all because of you. 
     I want to thank my Officers for all of their help and 
support this year. There is no way that I would have 
made it through this year without your help and support 
and for that I will be forever grateful. Our Lodge is in 
great hands going forward; we have a great core of 
Officers coming up who are committed to maintaining 
the standards that we have and making our Lodge grow 
and continue to get better and better. 
     I look forward to serving this Lodge in any capacity 
that I can in the future. Once again it has been an honor 
and privilege to serve you this past year. May God bless 
each and every one of you.  
Fraternally, 

Harold Price 469-223-3689 
 
WORDS FROM THE WEST 
     Brethren, the next time you are at Lodge, you may 
notice a change to the field next to our parking lot. In the 
past we have had some drainage issues in that open 
field to the north of our parking lot. Thanks to the efforts 
of a few dedicated Brethren, this problem should be 
significantly reduced and hopefully the Brethren will not 
have to walk through the mud, or get their vehicles stuck 
in the future. 
     I look forward to seeing you all at Lodge, and also at 
our upcoming Family Day at Loyd Park on June 5th. 
Fraternally, 

Jeff Peterman  972-264-0609   

  
WORDS FROM THE SOUTH 
     Brethren, If you missed the last stated meeting, you 
missed a great meal.  Brother Senior Deacon Reed 
Smith cooked some very tasty barbeque brisket and 
sausage. 
     If you have not been to Lodge in awhile please come 
and join us at our June Stated Meeting. You will be 
provided with an excellent meal served with brotherly 
friendship. 
Fraternally,  

Brad Hill 972-606-1007   

 
WORDS FROM THE STEWARDS 
     Dinner for the June stated meeting will be Chicken 
Parmesan, breaded and baked with provolone 
cheese topped with marinara served on a bed of 
spaghetti along with a side garden salad and garlic 
bread. 
Fraternally 

Kurt Joye 972-606-0319 
 
 

HUNTER TRESTLE BOARD (subject to Change) 
Thur. Jun 3rd --T.B. Hunter Stated Meeting  (7:30 PM.)             
    Family Meal 6:30 P.M.) 
Other Tues/Thurs----Degrees or Floor School (7:00 PM) 
NOTE-Daily updates to the Trestle Board can be seen by 
logging on to www.grandlodgeoftexas.org , then click on 
“Lodge Locator” and then select Lodge No 1356. 

 
OTHER DATES 
Tues. Jun --1st S.R. Hamilton Stated Meeting (7:30 PM.) 

(Family Meal 6:30 PM) 
Wed. Jun 2nd ---L. Blake OES Stated Meeting (7:30 PM)  

(Family Meal 6:45 P.M.) 
Sat. June 5th ------------------------Family Day at Loyd Park 
Fri. Jun 11th  -G.P. York Rite Chapter/Council (7:00 PM)  

(Family Meal 6:30 PM) 
Sat. Jun 12th -L.Blake OES Officer Installation (7:00 PM) 
Sat. Jun 12th  ---Mountain Crk Stated Meeting (8:00 AM) 

(Family Breakfast 7:15 AM) 
Sun. Jun 20th --------------------------------------Father’s Day 
Thur. Jun 24th -----------------------St John the Baptist Day 
Sat. Jun 26th --Mountain Crk Officer Installation (8:00AM) 
 
MASONS WITH JUNE BIRTHDAYS 
Curtis Anderson, Bruce Athon, Gary Brooks, Sr., Rudy Brown, 
John Chenault Jr., Paul Culpepper, Jack Dempsey (1895), 
Glenn Dye Jr., Charles Farris, Larry Don Farris, James Hill Jr., 
Rich Holland, Raymond Isbell, Frank Land (1890), Bobby 
Langford, Ralph Lewandowski,  Danny Mercer, Audie Murphy 
(1925), Luther Sims, Donald Smith, Robert Strait, Tony 
Terlisner, Dennis Touzin, Billy Wilder (1906), David Van 
Worth, John Watkins, Louis Whittington 

“Life is a Journey-Enjoy the Ride” 
“NUMBERS 6: 24-26” 

 
AN HONORED MASON 

Bro Ernest Borgnine has been 
elected to receive the York Rite 
Sovereign College Medal Of 
Honor on July 24 in Pittsburg. Bro 
Borgnine is a distinguished actor of 
long standing and has been very 
helpful and supportive to all 
Masonic Charities. He is now 94 
years old and has recently 
completed sixty (60) years as a 
Mason in his Lodge under the 

Grand Lodge of Virginia. It is expected that he will be 
able to be present in Pittsburg to personally receive this 
significant presentation. 

 
JOIN IN OUR FAMILY DAY 
     Remember to join in the fun of HUNTER FAMILY 
DAY on June 5th at Loyd Park. It’s an all day affair that 
should kick off around 10:00 AM and go till everybody is 
“tired out”. 
     The pavilion is reserved for us from early on till late 
evening. We will be having hamburgers and hotdogs 
with chips, sodas and water and a bounce house for the 
kids. We will be under a covered pavilion, have a 
volleyball court, a playground area for the kids, games, 
and a swimming area. Don’t miss out on the fun and 
fellowship! 
 

ANAGRAM-the transposition of letters in a word to form 
a new word:or sentence--i.e. 
The word: ASTRONOMER 
Transposed is: MOON STARER 
The word: SLOT MACHINES 
Transposed is: (answer in July newsletter) 


